
 

Minutes 

VINTAGE CORVETTES OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

June 1, 2024        IHOP    Agoura Hills 

Meeting called to order at 11:20 am 

OLD BUSINESS 

President Kurt Statts opened the meeting with old business.  Kurt made a motion to approve the May 

minutes.  David Cervelli second the motion.   Minutes approved 

AROUND THE BOARD 

President: Kurt Statts announced the June birthdays.  The board met in May.  The meeting was very 

successful.  The board completed plans for the rest of the year.  Events are posted on our website.   A 

group of members drove out to the Zimmerman Museum in May.  Lots of car shows during the summer.  

It was suggested an event could be planned for the big car show at Bob’s Big Boy in Toluca Lake. 

Treasure:  Loretta L’Oddo gave her report to Kurt.  Our account is in good order. 

Secretary: Sheri Dixon had no report to make. 

Membership: Jerry Miller reported that the roster was emailed to the membership. 

Product Director: Nanci Braunschweiger had no new information to share. 

Event Director: David Cervelli announced that he sent an email out with directions for today’s event.  The 

Getty Museum and dinner at the Reel Inn. 

Sergeant at Arms: Charlie Ryia filled in for Bob Stanton.  Charlie has radios for today’s event. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, COMMENTS AND STORIES 

Kurt motioned to postpone the raffle to next meeting.  David second the motion.  Approved 

Kurt announced that we would not have a dinner drawing or a name badge drawing today. 

MEETING ADJOURNED 

Motion to adjourn   11:35 am 

Submitted by:   Sheri Dixon, VCSC Secretary 

Next meeting will be held on July 13, 2024 at 11:30 am   Junkyard Café 

Event: Petersen Museum 


